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We urge you to support HB 3054, seniors in our state cannot afford 10% rent 

increases, even 6% is too high, and large increases will squeeze us out of affordable 

housing. The state of Oregon can't afford to increase homelessness through greedy, 

unaffordable rent increases. 

Respectfully, 

Gregory and Felicita Moniz  


